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CORRIESHALLOCH GORGE PROJECT COMMUNITY MEETING ON 1 FEBRUARY 

An online community meeting about the National Trust for Scotland's Corrieshalloch Gorge Project is 
taking place on Tuesday 1 February at 6.30pm. 

Clea Warner, General Manager for the Highlands & Islands and the team involved in designing and 
building these new facilities will share more about the plans for the project and the timescale for the 
build which will be getting underway soon. 

The event takes place on Teams - click here to join: 

Corrieshalloch Community Update 

or visit www.nts.org.uk for more information. 

The Corrieshalloch Gorge Gateway will create sensitively designed new visitor facilities on 
the site of the historical suspension bridge enabling visitors to enjoy an enhanced 
experience. 

Editor’s Notes: 

About National Trust for Scotland 
The National Trust for Scotland is the conservation charity that over 90 years has saved, maintained 
and shared many of the country’s most loved places, rich with history, heritage, nature and culture. 
The charity celebrates Scotland’s heritage and with more than 100 places in its care, there’s a place 
for everyone to love. 

The National Trust for Scotland relies on the support of its members and donors to carry out its 
important work of caring for the natural and built heritage that people from Scotland and across the 
world all love, ensuring its future for everyone to enjoy. 

Support the National Trust for Scotland and help them protect the places we all love. Become a 
member at www.nts.org.uk. 
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